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Public Notice 
Subdivision Application 
JS Tract 10 Subdivision 

  

The Craig Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers to hear public comments, if any, on the following 

item: 
 

Jim Seley has applied to subdivide Tract 10, USS 2611 into 
three lots (light industrial/high density residential). The 
proposed lots will be split along the private road with the 
two smaller lots located on the eastern side with the RV 
court (proposed 33,333 and 10,036 sqft) and a larger lot 
containing JS Store and accessory buildings to the west 
(proposed 71,700 sqft).  

 
The Planning Commission will review this item in accordance with 

Chapter 18.06.002 of the Craig Land Development Code.  Decisions of 
the Planning Commission may be appealed to the City Council as the 

Board of Adjustment within 30 days of the mailing of the notice 
announcing the decision.  Decisions of the Board of Adjustment may 

be appealed to Superior Court. 
 

If you have any questions, comments or need additional information, 
please call 826-3275, or stop by the Planning Office in City Hall. 


